
 

 

 

Hello PCC Members 

I would like to welcome you to our November Program night on Macro Photography. 

On Friday the 20th of November at  7.30 pm   we will have the pleasure of Alan Henderson  
from Minibeast Wildlife. 

 

Zoom Meeting  link :   https://zoom.us/j/97240229716 

Alan and his team produce a wide variety of wildlife imagery, specialising in high quality 
insect and spider images. He has worked closely with wildlife for over 20 years and has 
become a specialist in the field of invertebrates. His knowledge of insects, spiders and other 
invertebrates enables him to capture many superb moments of natural behaviour and is key to 
his success in macro photography. 

Alan will talk about some of the key elements and techniques he utilizes when photographing 
this fascinating group of animals and showcase a variety of his images, and happily answer 
any questions members have.    

Alan’s work has been published worldwide in books, magazines, apps, museum and zoo 
graphics and on-line. 

We are so looking forward to seeing you for this fantastic finish   to our   program events 
for this year.  

 

Program officer - Trish 

Peninsula Camera Club  


